
NOVEMBER 2024 – BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING 

 
The November 21, 2024 scheduled meeting has been cancelled due to action 
taken by the Board of Directors in an emergency meeting on November 15 to 
cancel the Sonoran Desert Willow Estates HOA contract with Platinum 
Management Company for cause. 

 

Next scheduled meeting shall be December 19, 2024 pending results of 
search for new Management Company 

 

Prepared by: 

 

___________________________ 

George Collaco, President 

 

             
       

 


